From: Public Access DC Comments 
Sent: 06 May 2018 15:13
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 18/00220/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 3:12 PM on 06 May 2018 from Mr Tom Detre.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land North Of Milton Road Adderbury Oxfordshire 

	Proposal:
	Change of use of agricultural land to sport/recreation and community use 

	Case Officer:
	Caroline Ford 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Tom Detre

	Email:
	[bookmark: _GoBack]

	Address:
	6 Wallin Road, Adderbury, Banbury OX17 3FA



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	We do not support to this application for two reasons: 

1. There is no proven demand for the facilities that are being proposed that cannot be easily accommodated on the Lucy Placket playing field. The fact that this lies dormant week in week out is surely indicative proof that no one needs or wants a new football pitch in Adderbury. 

2. The construction of the new football pitch will lead to much increased noise, traffic inconvenience and pollution during it's building to us as neighbours. Once it is completed the proposed floodlighting will permanently affect our neighbourhood via unwanted light pollution and noise from ensuing evening activity that will ruin the peace and quiet of the neighbourhood. 

We wish the land to be left as it is. It provides a lovely path for recreational walks popular with residents. There is no need for this to change that we can see.



